
From: Lora Neill [mailto:lneill@swri.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 10:36 AM 
To: Hsia, Anthony <Anthony.Hsia@nrc.gov> 
Cc: McCubbin, Sharlene <Sharlene.McCubbin@nrc.gov>; Woodfield, Jon <Jon.Woodfield@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] GED 2016-1 Final Audit Report 
 
Dr. Hsia, please find attached the GED 2016-1 Final Audit Report.  Should you need anything further, 
please let us know.  Thanks. 
 
Lora Neill 
Staff Administrative Assistant 
Geosciences and Engineering Division 
210-522-5157 
lneill@cnwra.swri.edu 
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